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Key Stage 3 Update

Evershed Arrangements
Year 7 -  Archie B

Mrs Wright chose Archie for representing the 
school as a tour guide and for being a 
responsible student in the community.

Year 8 - Tessa L

Mrs Hussain chose Tessa for showing an 
increasingly resilient attitude towards her 
learning.

Year 9 -  Lilly-Ann W

Mr Snowden chose Lilly for being resilient in her 
lessons, for showing a marked improvement in 
behaviour and for having a great PE lesson.

Well done to all!

Year 8 Twycross Zoo Trip

Fake News Workshop

Science and English departments have 
organised a trip for Year 8 to Twycross Zoo 
on Friday 1st July. We would like to take as 
many students as possible but will prevent 
students who have poor behaviour from 
attending. Make sure your behaviour doesn’t 
let you down before this great day out.

On Wednesday 8th June, 
Mrs Moyes organised a 
Fake News Workshop for 
some Year 9 students. 
The session was run by 
Media experts from a 
production company and 
gave students the chance 
to learn the difference 
between real news and 
fake news.

Students are reminded of the arrangements for 
entering and exiting Evershed. In the morning 
students must enter via the gate nearest to 
Technology classroom, and then stay on the yard: 
Year 9 in your normal area, Year 8 to share the 
Year 7 playground. At break times Year 8 need to 
be on the top field at the bottom of the slope or in 
the LRC. If you are travelling to or from Linnell 
you need to enter the building via the Year 9 door. 
When leaving the site you need to exit via the 
Year 9 / Year 7 playground and then out through 
the gate by Technology classroom.



Key Stage 4 Update

Tickets cost £20

£10 off the price of this ticket can be earned if you: 

1. Have 100% attendance from Wednesday 30th 
April until Friday 27th May

2. Have no negative points in this time

Five students with the most positive points in this 
time period will get a free Prom ticket.

You can only go to Prom if you achieve the following:

Over 80% attendance for the whole year
Zero or one fixed term exclusions

Fewer than 8 LOLOs in any behaviour block
Not achieve -60 points in any block

Key Stage 4 Students of the week

Year 10 - Bailey R
Year 11 - Kian M

Ready to Learn
● Be on time to school and all your lessons.
● Have a charged iPad and a pen.
● Don’t use your mobile phone or headphones 

in the school building and only use them 
outside at break and lunch.

● Stay in the classroom during lessons.
● Ensure you are wearing the correct uniform

Make sure you are:  Ready to Learn

Kian took part in the Staffordshire County 
Championships at the weekend. Kian shot a 
98 out of 100, a nearly perfect score. Kian is 

now esk Staffordshire County Champion 
and Junior Champion. Kian is now off to 

England selections this weekend. Fantastic 
work Kian.

Good luck with your 
England team 

selections Kian. 
Hopefully we will 

see you at the 
Olympics one day.



Sixth Form at Abbot Beyne School

Awards and Recognition   

Learning and Careers     Life in the Sixth Form    

Sixth Form Students of the Week 

SOCIAL STUDIES - Evie R - Psychology - 
Amazing effort in Psychology and always going 
above and beyond with the work.

COMMUNICATIONS - Lorca S and Fezan M

PERFORMANCE - Cal S

STEM - Umme A

OVERALL Students of the Week in Sixth Form

Umme A

for her resilience and determination whilst 
completing exams and her positive attitude.

 

abbotbeynesixthform

Sixth Form Common Rooms 

UCAS applications for university courses in 2023
opened on the 17th May 2022. The deadline for 
applications is the 25th January 2023. Get ahead with 
your personal statement by watching the Youtube 
videos below.  

Why go anywhere else? 

Year 13 Leavers Day - Friday 27th May 2022

We ask all Sixth Form students to 
demonstrate maturity and uphold 
the school values. Please ensure 
you respect all common rooms 
and study areas at all times. 
Please leave them tidy. They are 
a privilege and therefore should 
be treated that way. 

Year 12 UCAS Applications

At the end of last half term we celebrated Year 13 Leavers 
Day with our annual assembly. With mixed emotions from 
both staff and students, we took our time to acknowledge their 
achievements across their 7 years of education. We all had a 
good laugh looking back at the funny moments and memories 
of life in the Sixth Form. The assembly was followed by the 
most delicious buffet where conversations of the last two 
years took place. We wish our Year 13 continued success in 
your exams, future education and careers. Students in Year 12 Psychology 

have been learning about the impact 
of realistic conflict theory between 
groups by having a go themselves. 
Students were split into teams and 
had to make their group identity 
clear before going head to head in a 
number of games to find the ultimate 
champion team. 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=955Z7n2L_C0
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qsYbJd-SB-4


COMMUNICATIONS
Students of the week

Year 7 - Kaiden D
Year 8 - Olivia D

Year 9 - Georgina K
Year 10 - Crystal O

Year 11 - Iman A
Year 12 - Evie R

Sixth Form Reading Club

This year the reading club has read:

         The Color Purple
        Girl, Woman, Other
       The Wasp Factory
Far From the Madding Crowd
          Dorian Graydor

Students come along for a cup of tea, 
biscuits and some lively discussion about 

the novel.
All are welcome - this is not limited to 

students studying English.

Some French work looking at the dangers of 
using the internet

  

Fake News!  

On Wednesday 8th June a group of Year 9 students took 
part in a fake news workshop run by the charity The 

Charlotte Project. The charity, (run by professionals from the 
media industry) taught students a useful framework for 
evaluating whether any news item is real or fake, for 
example by always checking the news source and 

questioning its validity.

Year 8 English work 
- a description based 
on the shipwreck in 

Twelfth Night by 
Rosa B.

By:
Arron J, 
Bernice G 
and 
Cora R.



The Duke of Edinburgh’s Award 

Calling all Year 8 students, it is time to think 
about starting your Duke of Edinburgh 
adventure that will begin in Year 9. 

If you are looking for a new challenge, want 
to push yourself out of your comfort zone or 

boost your CV then this award is for you. 

If you are thinking about doing the award 
then please contact

 Mr Lynch via email @ 
j.lynch@abbotbeyne.staffs.sch.uk

Then he will be able to get the information 
booklet out to you.

If any current Bronze students are considering 
doing Silver then speak with Mr Lynch in your 

meeetings to get some more information on the 
award. 

Expedition news

Bronze Assessed

Start place - Bakewell Agricultural Market

Campsite - Mandale

End place - Bakewell Agricultural Market

The minibus will be leaving from Evershed 
at 7am so don’t be late!!!

If anyone who has completed Bronze Award 
and wants to become a DofE Ambassador for 

the school then please contact Mr Lynch to find 
out how to complete the training online. It is a 

great way to do your volunteering. We have had 
15 students become DofE Ambassadors which 

is fantastic.

Click on the link below to watch a video of 
our current Silvers practice DofE 

expedition. They all went on to successfully 
pass the assessed expedition later on.

If you have any kit left from the expeditions 
please return it to school so that the 
equipment can be stored properly.

mailto:j.lynch@abbotbeyne.staffs.sch.uk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Oq0fZzkNyTg


Enrichment

Congratulations to Mr Sutton and 
his team of BanePotters who are the 

1st ever Abbot Beyne Community 
League Champions!

The final results are in. After 30 gameweeks of scoring we have our 
overall winner in the Abbot Beyne Community League.

Well Done to all 

who took part - 

here’s 
looking 

forward to the 

2022-23 season!

Top KS3 
Student

Evie W - Evie’s Team 1765

Top KS4 
Student

Ashton S-W  - Champagne 
SuperRover

1706

Top KS5 
Student

Nomaan A - Shaw ate Dalot 1771

Mr Sutton BanePotters 1882

Mr Tickle Show me da Mane 1835

Ms Sims TSFC 1778

Nomaan A Shaw ate Dalot 1771

Evie W Evie’s Team 1765

Deen C Bengali Boiz 1708

Mr Snowden Snowy’s 
Superstars

1707

Ashton S-W Champagne 
SuperRover

1706

Jake D Lallanas in 
Pyjamas

1703

Mr Snowden The LuPos 1676

Mr Tickle led the league for 
most of the season but in the 
last two weeks Mr Sutton has 
put on a late charge to the 
top.


